October 2, 2013

Mr. Ryan Reichardt
Reichardt Construction
159 Madison Ave.

Cat Spring, TX 78933

Dear Ryan:

We just wanted you to know how much we have enjoyed working with you in
constructing our new home. Your attention to detail, ability to listen and inherently know what
we want, knowledge of construction as a whole, and ability to envision the final product made
the process an enjoyable experience. While all construction has its bumps and bruises, you
were able to smooth it out and make it work resulting in a beautiful, well-built, and functional
house. All of your subcontractors and Reichardt employees were professional, knowledgeable,
polite, and accommodating. When we showed pictures of the process to friends and family,
they were impressed not only with the beauty, but also with the craftsmanship. Above all, we
feel that we are living in a dream house that is sturdy, yet beautiful.

We are so thankful that we decided to hire Reichardt Construction as our contractor and
will recommend you to any interested party. You pride yourself and your company in keeping
your word, which is a fresh concept these days. You stake your reputation on that fact and that
is hard to find in today’s world.

Thank you again and keep up the great work!

Sincerely,

Jim & Janice Wietstruck



